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    SAVIYNT v5.5 SP3.10 UPDATE 
Hello HARP Community,  
  
As previously communicated, Saviynt will be applying Service Pack 3.10 to our current 5.5 version over the next 

several weeks starting with our lower environments before applying to production.   
  
On Friday, November 19th  at 5:00 PM ET, the HARP SBX environment will be updated. No action is required by 

ADOs at this time, however, please inform the HARP team of any related issues encountered. 

 Service Pack 3.10 is a minor upgrade that includes the following enhancements: 

- Display of results when entitlements are searched in the Entitlements page on Saviynt UI 

- When multiple SAV files are created for multiple applications and set up for Entitlement or Account 

import and the datafile is imported for only one application, the Job Details page displays multiple entries 

to show the success and failure information for the datafile. 

- In ARS on Saviynt UI, default dynamic attribute values are populated while modifying an account request 

- Tasks created through User Update or Technical rules are instantly provisioned if the Instant Provisioning 

option is enabled for these types of tasks. This works for all type of tasks 

  
Note: On November 24th, the HARP team will be pushing the upgrade to the HARP TEST/IMPL environments. On 

December 1st, we will reach out asking that each consumer of HARP executes a full regression test of their 

integrated environments. Additional communications will be sent prior to each environment deployment. Any 

changes to the schedule will be communicated. 
 

 
 

To unsubscribe from this list please send ‘unsubscribe’ to harp-intdev-leave@mailer.qualitynet.org 
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